Virginia Division P.O. Box 10249
400 N. 8th Street Rm, 750

(‘, (804)775-3320 Richmond, Virginia 23240

IN REPLY REFER TO:

U.S. Department

of Transportation December 21, 2012

Federal Highway

Administration
Finding of No Significant Impact:
Interstate 73 — Henry County
Alternative, Modified;
From: Route 890/108 near Figsboro;
To: Route 87 near Ridgeway;
State Project: 0073-962-F01, PE101
Henry County

Mr. Rick Walton

Chief of Policy and Environment
Virginia Department of Transportation
1401 East Broad Street

Richmond, Virginia 23219

Dear Mr. Walton:

On August 30, 2012, FHWA received VDOT’s letter requesting that FHWA issue a Finding of No
Significant Impact (FONSI) for revisions to the approved alignment for Interstate 73 known as the
Henry County Alternative, Modified. We have reviewed the letter and its supporting documentation,
reviewed our records, requested additional information, and had subsequent discussions with your
staff, Based on that effort, we have issued a FONSI, which is attached. Please make a copy of the
FONSI available in accordance with 23 CFR 771.121(b). If you have any questions, please contact
me at (804) 775-3357.

Sincerely,

Irene Rico
Division Administrator
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By:  Edward S. Sundra
Director of Program Development

Attachment



